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Spring—Michelle Hunter, DON TIC 

It certainly seems that spring has come early 

this year. The weather has been unseasonably 

warm for much of the time, and the robins 

have made an early return.  

This is a great time to visit family members, 

take advantage of our patio areas, and sit and 

enjoy the sunshine.  Who doesn’t love to sit 

outside and enjoy the warmth of a spring day 

and listen to the sweet sounds of the birds 

and perhaps even the occasional squirrel? 

Most of us are starting to plan our gardens at 

home. Here at Tabitha, our Residents have 

the same opportunities to indulge their green 

thumbs. With the help of our Life Enrichment 

departments, Seniors are able to plant flow-

ers or plants of their choosing that families 

bring in for them. We have plenty of outdoor 

space available for these types of activities.  

We can also accommodate a tomato plant if 

that is more to their liking.  

This is a wonderful way to encourage out-

door time and form friendships with 

TEAMembers and fellow Residents when first 

moving in. It can also help “grow” stronger 

bonds with old friends! 

TEAMembers are always ready to escort   

Residents outside on nice days and provide 

beverages so that everyone stays hydrated 

while enjoying their outdoor conversations.   

 Take time to enjoy the beautiful days 

ahead and, we look forward to seeing you at 

Tabitha in Crete. 

COVID-19 
Vaccine Info 

Looking for additional  

information to help your 

family or friends register 

to receive the COVID–19 

vaccine or booster? 

Check out the statewide 

registration site at  

Vaccinate.NE.gov. 

Staying up-to-date on your 

vaccine impacts our world, 

Residents’ physical, men-

tal and emotional well-

being, and ultimately, our 

ability to keep Residents 

and TEAMembers safe and 

healthy. 

Volunteer with Tabitha 
Hospice 

Do you want to made a  

difference in someone's life?  

Volunteer to help hospice clients 

and their families today!  

Tabitha Hospice provides Care  

in 23 Nebraska counties.          

Volunteers are an integral part    

of the program. 

Hospice volunteering is a  

rewarding opportunity that  

provides companionship,  

pet therapy, bereavement  

support, respite care, and office  

and clerical support. Length of 

commitment varies; complete 

training provided. 

Learn more by calling 

402.362.7739 or emailing us at  

Hospice.Volunteer@Tabitha.org. 

Connect With Us 

Kelsie Ryan, Administrator: TIC 

Kelsie.Ryan@Tabitha.org 
 

April Heyen, Administrator &  

Director of  Resident Care: TG 

April.Heyen@Tabitha.org 
 

 

Michelle Hunter, DON: TIC 

Michelle.Hunter@Tabitha.org 
 

Cheryl Moore, Chef Manager 

Cheryl.Moore@Tabitha.org 

Robin Allgood, Social Services: TIC 

Robin.Allgood@Tabitha.org 

Keith Baehr, Maintenance 

Keith.Baehr@Tabitha.org 

Kris Crawford, Life Enrichment: TIC 

Kristine.Crawford@Tabitha.org 

Kim Sasek, Life Enrichment: TG 

Kimberly.Sasek@Tabitha.org 

1800 E 13th St 

Crete, NE 68333  

Valentine’s Day 

at TIC! 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 4/12 Ashley Schnieder 

 4/13 Misty Filbert 

 4/23 Pam Havel 

 4/24 Sharrie Hatcliff 
  

HAPPY  

ANNIVERSARY!  

1 yr. Mackenzie Steuer 

2 yrs. Robin Allgood 

2 yrs. Kayla Williams 

5 yrs. Kelly Little 

5 yrs.  Laura Anderson 

5 yrs. Jeff Schultz 

8 yrs. Sherry McLemore 

 40 yrs. Michelle Hunter 

TIC/TG Photos 
Beauty shop day at TIC, and 

Robin made the residents a 

snowman! TG Celebrated 

Clash Day at Kramer Bar and 

Grill with fried chicken. Staff 

and Residents enjoyed 

“Dress for your Favorite Team Day,” 

partook in “Hula in the Coola,” and St. 

James's Catholic Church came for a 

visit. We dressed to impress for John 

Deere’s birthday and took a trip to Hu 

Hot. Valentine’s Pins were made with 

Pam, a TG Volunteer! We had Jell-O 

Shots for 

Mardi Gras. 

A 

Dorchester 

group 

came for 

coffee! 


